
November 2024

● 11/7 - Regular out day - School ends at 3:35
● 11/8 - Teacher Professional Development Day - NO SCHOOL
● 11/11 - 11/13 COGAT Testing for 6th Grade Students
● 11/11 - 5th Grade Veterans Day Program at 10:00 am
● 11/12 - PTA Meeting at 9:15 
● 11/19 - Spirit Night at Nielsen’s Frozen Custard from 4:00 - 8:00 pm
● 11/22 - Reflections Awards Assembly for Participants and their Families at 9:30 am
● 11/27 - 11/29 Thanksgiving Recess - NO SCHOOL
● 12/13 - Grandparents Day for KINDERGARTEN and their Grandparents
● 12/23 -1/3 Winter Break - NO SCHOOL
● 1/6 - School Resumes

Please visit antelopecanyon.jordandistrict.org or call 801- 567-8950 for any questions!

Cold Weather Reminder: As temperatures drop, please ensure your child comes to school dressed warmly. 
We will continue to have outdoor recess as long as the temperature is 22 degrees or higher, so hats, gloves, 
and warm coats are essential! If you need any help with winter weather clothing for your family, please 
contact the main office. 

Text Messages and Social Media: We continue to have many issues with unkind messages being sent from 
student to student after school hours that oftentimes affect the environment at school. Please have a 
discussion with your child about the importance of using appropriate and kind words when communicating 
with peers so all students feel safe and welcome at school.

Dear families,

Despite the chilly weather, our Halloween parade was a fantastic success! Thank you to all the parents 
and families who were able to attend and enjoy the festivities with us. We also appreciate your support 
with our school fundraiser. As a community, we sold over $16,000 in products! The profits will go towards 
school field trips, Breakfast with Books, Great Artist, Book Fair and so much more.

It’s hard to believe it, but we are approaching the holiday season. Please note that our Thanksgiving 
break is scheduled for November 27th - 29th. Additionally, November 26th will be an early dismissal day. 

We are incredibly grateful to be part of such a wonderful community. Thank you for your continued 
support and engagement. Wishing you all a joyful November!

                              
- Mrs. Hamilton and Mr. PInkal


